PONTIFICIUM CONSILIUM
PRO FAMILIA

Prot. No 2006/0678-11/18 Vatican City, August 3, 2006

Thank you very much for your recent letter together with a copy of “The
Wednesday Word Mission Manual”, an initiative aimed at aiding the transmission of
faith in the family, the theme of the recent Fifth World Meeting of Families in
Valencia, Spain.

With the assurance of my prayerful good wishes for this collaborative effort
between the Church, School and Home in transmitting faith in today’s Christian
families, I am,

Sincerely yours in the Lord,
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+Alfonso Cardinal Lopez Trujillo
President




